From: <u>AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov</u>

To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting; Hall,

David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole; Van Wagner, Keith

**Subject:** IRC eComment

**Date:** Tuesday, November 30, 2021 7:44:54 PM

You've received a new form based mail from

https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First Name:

Tony

Last\_Name : Shores

E-mail:

Phone:

## eComment:

My name is Tony shores and I am a member of the Chaldean Community and I live in rancho San Diego . I want to thank the commission for their hard work. I would like to address the fact that while your current draft maps keep many East County communities together such as Lakeside, Alpine, Jamul, Santee, Ramona and Poway. I am surprised that in some of your draft maps El Cajon, Rancho San Diego, and Spring Valley are not and have not been included in East County. Areas such as Lakeside, Ramona, Alpine and Santee have shared economic, social, and cultural interests with El Cajon, Rancho San Diego and Spring Valley and we need to be kept together. We own our businesses in El Cajon, our children go to school in El Cajon, our churches are in El Cajon and we have more in common with East County San Diego than the City of San Diego. Please just keep the old map where the East county as one .

Submit:

Submit